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ALBANY, N.Y. – Senate Deputy Leader Michael Gianaris issued the following statement on the
state Senate’s one-house budget resolution.

 “I am proud our Senate majority continues to lead on issues of importance to all New Yorkers.
Our budget proposal contains groundbreaking support moving us towards universal child care
and fully funding our public universities, while continuing our historic assistance for tenants,
schools and health care. I know our partners in government will work in good faith to achieve
these goals in the final budget agreement.”


